
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

  Friday, October 27 2017 

Merimbula’s Got Talent - 2017 

Dear Parents, Grandparents, Caregivers and Students, 

It is time for our 2017 ‘Merimbula’s Got Talent’ quest. This will be held on Tuesday, 12 December. 

Students from ES1, Stage 1, Stage 2 & Stage 3 who would like to participate, need to fill in the ‘Merimbula’s 

Got Talent’ entry form below and return it to Mrs Brewer by Friday, November 17 (Week 6). 

Students will then be notified of their audition day by Friday, November 24 2017. These auditions will take 

place at lunch time and/or recess during Week 8 (Monday – Friday) in the Hall. Groups that require music 

must have this available on a thumb drive or CD prior to their audition day (music needs to have been 

checked by parent/carer to ensure no bad language is present).  

All finalists will be announced on the School Website and Facebook in Week 9 (Wednesday, December 6). 

The SRC would like to wish everyone good luck with their auditions.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

SRC Members and Mrs Brewer  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Merimbula’s Got Talent 

Please return to Mrs Brewer by Friday, November 17 2017 

Name of Act:   
 

Description of 
Act: 

 
 
 

Students 
Involved: 

 
 

Additional Items 
Required (Music 
Included) 

 
 

 


